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Committee Secretary

PWUC, Parliament House Brisbane, Qld

Dear Sir/Madam,

I write to express my concern for my mother aged 91 and other elderly
people requiring motor vehicle transport to medical appointments or
commercial centres when family are not able to assist. A identifiable
taxi company is much preferred with clearly marked, safety checked cars,
professional uniformed drivers, security cameras, vehicle tracking, push
button alerts, etc. The thought of my mother being put into an Uber car,
just for the so-called 'convenience' of booking and paying for a 'ride'
from mobile phone is not worth the risk.

If Uber is allowed to operate in Queensland it must be on a 'level
playing field' with the professional taxi industry. Please think
carefully about your proposed amendments to legislation.

Sincerely,

                 Brian Marshall
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